
From: Nick Pollock [mailto:npollock@duchyofcornwall.org]  

Sent: 19 December 2017 07:51 

To: Close, Roland <rclose@herefordshire.gov.uk> 

Subject: 171527 - St Weonards 

 

Dear Roland  

 

As discussed last week, please could we extend the determination period for this planning 

application to 31.01.2018? We will endeavour to get final issues dealt with over the next few days 

and in early January.  

 

Have a good Christmas. 

Best wishes 

  

Nick 

  

In Confidence 
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